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Good Afternoon, 
 
 
This is Greg Norton, Principal of Loch Lomond School, here with a few announcements regarding 
upcoming events at your school for the week of June 5th – June 9th.  
 
A Carnival atmosphere – right in Saint John’s front yard. Port Saint John’s 7th Annual Community Day 
takes place on Sunday, June 4th from 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. on the waterfront. Explore the Marco Polo and 
Diamond Jubilee Cruise Terminals, learn about the Port, bounce on the inflatable castles, play carnival 
games, indulge in some barbecue or cotton candy, and much more. There will be live entertainment and 
games for all ages. Admission to the event is free with proceeds from food items sold at the event 
supporting PALS, Partners Assisting Local Schools. 
 
Monday June 5th our Grade 5 students will travel to Forest Hills School to visit the home of the Falcons. 
This annual Grade 5 visit enables for a smooth transition for our future Grade 6 students attending FHS 
for the upcoming school year.  
 
Tuesday, June 6th is the “sold out” Fine Arts Gala taking place from 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m. at the HOPE 
Centre, located at 4347 Loch Lomond Road. This first-time event will have a silent auction featuring 
original student artwork, musical and dance performances by our talented students. A special guest 
speaker and refreshments will also be provided at this spring time event. Please note that a rehearsal 
practice for this event will take place from 9:00 a.m. – 10:00 a.m. for all students to enjoy. 
 
Wednesday, June 7th our Grade 5 students will travel to Bayside to visit the home of the Broncos. This 
annual Grade 5 visit enables for a smooth transition for our future Grade 6 students attending BMS for 
the upcoming school year.  
 
Wednesday, June 7th things will be popping for another popcorn sale day. Thanks for supporting this 
delicious and nutritious fundraiser where all proceeds help support Loch Lomond School.  
 
Wednesday, June 7th is the monthly meeting of the Parent School Support Committee. These meetings 
are open to the public and your PSSC representatives can be found on the school website. As a school 
community we are grateful for the dedication and leadership our PSSC provides our school.   
 
Thursday, June 8th Grade 5 students will travel to Saint John High School for the annual D.A.R.E. 
Graduation. The D.A.R.E. graduation will start at 10:00 a.m. and parents are welcome to attend. Those 
planning to attend this event are asked to arrive by 9:45 a.m.  
 
Friday, June 9th Fundy Recycles will be performing a puppet show for our Grade 2 students. This fun and 
interactive puppet show will reinforce the importance of recycling and how our students can reduce, 
reuse and recycle.  
 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to the Loch Lomond School 
website or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the 
before mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your 
feedback on how to make our school a better place to learn and visit! 
 
 
Yours in Education, 
 
 
 
Greg Norton 


